TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

November 28, 2005 
Due to a lack of quorum, the regularly scheduled Town Council meeting was not able to be held.  Council Vice President Julio J. DiGiando called for an emergency meeting to deal with those matters that are time sensitive.  The emergency meting will be held on Wednesday, November 30, 2005 at 7:00 PM the Jamestown Philomenian Library, 26 North Road.   The following members were present:
William A. Kelly

absent:  
Council President David J. Long

Barbara A. Szepatowski

Michael Schnack

also present: 

Thomas P. Tighe, Interim Town Administrator

Arlene D. Petit, Town Clerk

J. William W. Harsch, Town Solicitor

Vice President DiGiando adjourned the meeting.
William Burgin, Architect gave a presentation on the plans for the new town hall.  These plans will be put on the next Council agenda for the review of the Council.
Attest:

Arlene D. Petit

Town Clerk

c:
Town Council Members (5)


Town Administrator


Town Solicitor


Administrative Circulation
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